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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Endorsement of feasibility study for Highway 407
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:15:23 AM

 
 
 
From: ROBERT PIZZOLA  
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 11:49 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Endorsement of feasibility study for Highway 407

 

 
Please accept this email as a full endorsement for the resolution put forward by
Councillors Marilyn Iafrate and Rosanna DeFrancesca to conduct a feasibility study to
take back Hwy 407. Vaughan residents desperately need solutions to improve traffic
flow. 
 
Best,
Robert Pizzola

 Vaughan Mills Rd
Woodbridge
L4H 1B2
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